
 

 
From: Joe Pulizzano [mailto:jpulizzano@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2008 12:01 PM 
To: Snow, Donnie 

Cc: Molbeck, Tom; Adam Smith; Tom Hepperle 

Subject: North Park Lot use for MC200 Relay 
 

Don, 

  

Tom Molbeck refered me to your attention. I am the relay director for the Madison-

Chicago 200 Relay. This realy has existed for the last 3 years under another name and has 

utilized city of Racine's for may of its exchange sties. Basically, Teams runners are 

coming from Madison on their way to Chicago, beginning Friday morning at 7 a.m. 

and ending up in Chicago at 4 p.m. the next day. Each team changes runnes at various 

predetermined locations along the 200 mile route. 

  

The past 3 years we have used the Bell Senior center as one of the exchange areas but 

with the growth of the event we need to find a larger area. I would like to request the use 

of  the parking lots at North Park beach from the hours of 2 a.m. till 8 a.m. Saturday 

morning June 7th 2008.  

  

Tom suggested there might not be much use of the area at that time of day. We are 

Insured with the city of Racine through USA Track and Field. Adam Smith is our 

contact. 

  

If you need more information on the event please feel free to contact me. 

  

Thank You, 

  

Joe 

  

www.mc20 

Joe Pulizzano 

  

7710 Bittersweet Ct.  

Middleton, WI 53562  

608 219 4613 CELL 

608 798 0205 HM 

jpulizzano@yahoo.com 

 


